
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED MEETING OF THE LISLE PARK DISTRICT 

BOARD OF PARK COMMISSIONERS 

1925 OHIO STREET, LISLE, ILLINOIS, 60532 

 

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 18, 2020  

7:00 p.m. 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Park Commissioners of the Lisle Park 

District, DuPage County, Illinois (the “Park Board”) has rescheduled its Special Meeting of 

Monday, February 17, 2020.  The new date and time is Tuesday, February 18, 2020 at 7:00 

p.m. at the Lisle Park District Recreation Center, 1925 Ohio Street, Lisle, Illinois. 

 

  

Any individual with a disability requiring a reasonable accommodation to participate in 

this meeting should contact Dan Garvy within a reasonable time at the Lisle Park District 

Administrative offices, 1925 Ohio Street, Lisle, IL 60532 or call (630)964-3410 ext. 4310, 

Monday through Friday 8:30 am to 5:00 pm.  Requests for a qualified interpreter require a 

five working day advance notice. 

 

 The Agenda for the Meeting is as follows: 

  

I. CALL TO ORDER AND ROLL CALL 

 

II. PUBLIC COMMENT 

 

III. MAINTENANCE OF KINDI ACADEMY PLAYGROUND AND GREENSPACE – 

DISCUSSION  

  

IV. ADJOURN SPECIAL MEETING 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MISSION STATEMENT 

It is the mission of the Lisle Park District to enrich the quality of life for people of all 

ages by providing constructive and creative leisure opportunities. 

 

 


